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Our File/N/Réf. 03 07-98-0095
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 9 February 1998

TO/DEST. Transportation Committee

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, Transportation Committee

SUBJECT/OBJET SUSTAINABLE TRANSPORTATION

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

For discussion purposes.

BACKGROUND

On 4 February 1998, the Transportation Committee received an item entitled “Sustainable
Transportation” as Information Previously Distributed.  At that time, the Committee agreed to
include the report on an upcoming agenda.

To this end, copies of the document entitled:  “State of the Debate:  The Road to Sustainable
Transportation in Canada” were distributed in advance to all committee members.
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Our File/N/Réf. 25 02-97-0011
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DATE 15 December 1997

TO/DEST. The Chair and Members of Council

FROM/EXP. Environment and Transportation Commissioner

SUBJECT/OBJET SUSTAINABLE TRANSPORTATION

INTRODUCTION

The National Round Table on the Environment and the Economy (NRTEE) has published “The
Road to Sustainable Transportation in Canada”.  The efforts by Council and staff of RMOC are
prominently featured in this document.  This publication is available in the Corporate Resource
Centre, located on the first floor of the Heritage Building.

BACKGROUND

Regional staff, namely M.J.E. Sheflin, G. Noxon and R. Philips, participated in the
multistakeholder workshops that led to this publication.

Council too often takes for granted its leading edge efforts in its approach to transportation and
quality of life.

It is time to recognize this accomplishment which belongs to all our citizens.
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